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Genealogical Queries

Genealogical queries from subscribers to Swedish American Genealogist will be listed here free of charge on a “space
available” basis. The editor reserves the right to edit these queries to conform to a general format. The inquirer is
responsible for the contents of the query.

We would like to hear about your success if you receive useful information as a result of placing a query in this
publication. Please send us your feedback, and we will endeavor to report your new discoveries in this section of the

journal.

Nameless couple from Arvika

This picture of a young couple was found in a flea market in the Minneapolis
area, and the only clue to their identity is that the photo was taken in Arvika

(Varml.).

The photographer Amelie Rydberg has been identified as Amalia Ryd-
berg, born in 1862 in Arvika, and she started her studio in 1892, so this
photo must have been taken at the earliest that year.

Looking at their dress, it might be more of an engagement picture and not

a wedding picture.

Any information is most welcome!

Mariann Tibblin, 2615 Park Ave., Apt #508, Minneapolis, MN 55407-1046.

E-mail <m-tibl@umn.edu>

Or the SAG editor at <sag@etgenealogy.se>
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An unusual name

\f Tillkinnagifves
att vir flskade dotter,

frma Helena Antverpia,
stilla afled
h&rstides den 4 Mars kl. 2.45 e, m,,

i en &lder af 1 &r, 4 min. och 18 dagar,

djupt sérjd och saknad af oss,
tvd broder, farmor, mormor och dfriga
sligtingar.

Strdmbom, Syen Strdmbom.
d Hennkelman.

The above death notice was found in
a collection of old newspaper clip-
pings, called the Kugelberg Collec-
tion. It is a DVD, produced by the
Sveriges Slaktforskarforbund.

The deceased is a little girl who
died at the age of 1 year 4 months
and 18 days in the year 1896. She had
three given names, Irma Helena Ant-
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verpia, and it is the last name which
is most unusual.

The solution was found in the
death notice for her father, Sven Olof
Strombom, who died in 1901 Feb. 20.
It turned out that he was a sea cap-
tain, and that his ship was the
steamer Saga, which sailed regularly
on the trade route from Géavle, Swe-
den, to Antwerp, Belgium. It seems
like he enjoyed being in Antwerp, so
he made up the name for his new
little daughter.

It is not found in the 1900 Swed-
ish Census, so this little girl was
probably the only one with that
name.

A Swedish camp

There is a small nonprofit nature
center, Hunt Hill Audubon Sanc-
tuary, in Northern Wisconsin.

They have many programs open to
the public, and among those there is
one called “Pa svenska: Adult Swe-
dish Language and Culture Immer-
sion” during the period of Sunday,
June 12 — Friday, June 17.

You will receive instruction in how
to cook a number of popular Swedish
foods. You will be exposed to modern
and not so modern Swedish culture,
history, and politics. And of course,
you will be challenged to learn all you
can about the culture you love.

See link on p. 30
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